

Are You Ready? Tacoma Paid Sick Leave Starts February 2016

WEBINAR

Event 12.17.15

This webinar was originally presented on December 17, 2015.

Attorney Catharine Morisset will host a webinar entitled "Are You Ready? Tacoma Paid Sick Leave Starts February 2016," on December 17, 2015.

Tacoma has joined the Washington state cities of Seattle and SeaTac to enact its own mandatory paid sick and safe leave law for all employers with any employees working within its city limits. Unfortunately, one size does not fit all. Tacoma's law has its own use, carryover, accrual, and notice requirements, along with its own compliance pitfalls for the unprepared employer. This complimentary 60 minute webinar will review the key provisions of the new law and help employers development an action list for compliance.

December 17, 2015

10:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. Pacific

Are You Ready? Tacoma Paid Sick Leave Starts February 2016 (60 minutes)

Watch the Webinar Now

Please fill out the requested information to access the video.

Related People



Catharine Morisset Partner

206.693.5076

Email